
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
File Ref:  1484175 

12 January 2023 

 

Mr Michael Bray 
Undertaking Development Lead 
Aurizon Network Pty Ltd 
GPO Box 456 
Brisbane  Qld  4001  

 
 
Dear Michael 

Aurizon Network—Request for Extension: Response to QCA decision on FY22 Revenue Adjustment Amounts 

I refer to your letter of today (12 January 2023), within which Aurizon Network requested an extension of time for 

resubmitting the FY22 Revenue Adjustment Amounts to the QCA (as Aurizon Network is required to do under 

clauses 4.3(s)(ii) and 4.3(t) of Schedule F of the 2017 Access Undertaking (UT5)). 

In accordance with clause 4.3(o) of Schedule F to UT5, I hereby confirm that the QCA will grant Aurizon Network 

an extension of time for resubmission of the FY22 Revenue Adjustment Amounts until 4pm on Friday, 20 January 

2023. 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
George Passmore 
Director Business Performance 


